From: Grathwohl, Linda <linda.grathwohl@iowa.gov>

Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2019 9:34 AM
To: ICRC__Al! Staff_UG

Subject: Announcement

Dear staff:

It is with mixed feelings that I write to inform you I have submitted my resignation as Interim Executive

Director/Public Service Manager 1 of the Iowa Civil Rights Commission. My last day will be July 25, 2019. 1
am returning to lowa Legal Aid.

I will be working with Kaitlin, Katie, and the staff of the Governor's Office in the plans for transition. We will
update you as those plans are developed and put in place.

I have truly enjoyed working with you. Thank you for all your effort to further the mission of ICRC to end
diserimination in the State of Towa!

Linda Grathwohl | Interim Executive Director
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COMMISSION

This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. I the reader of this
message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this

message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender by replying
to his/her e-mail address noted above and delete the message.



